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Glenwood Avenue Reconstruction 
 
Consistent with its resolution of April, 2016, the Minneapolis Pedestrian Advisory Committee (PAC) supports the 
design for Glenwood Ave reconstruction presented on 11/17/16. In particular, the PAC supports the reduction of 
vehicle lane width and the addition of planted boulevards on both sides of the street. Since the PAC’s April resolution 
we understand that the North Minneapolis Bicycle Advocacy Council (NMBAC) has advocated for protected bike 
lanes in lieu of the city’s proposed on-street bike lanes. The PAC supports this in concept but, absent a specific 
design, we are unable to evaluate. We request a design alternative to review. 
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